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         NEWSLETTER 
                                          School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            

Phone:  444 71379                              Fax:  444 71550                                     email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Catherine Glennan                  6th November  2017                                Term 4  Week 5 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
 
Dear Parents,  

It’s hard to believe we are at week 5 of term 4 already and we still have so 

much planned before the end of the year. 

This week I’d like to thank the teachers at Greenwell Point Public School.  We 

are very lucky to have such a hard working staff, who have the best interests of 

each and every child in the school at heart. Teachers have been busy planning 

camps, swim school, excursion, sporting events, music and dance activities all 

with the aim of enriching experiences for each and every child. If you see your 

child's teacher this week make sure you thank them for the wonderful job they 

are doing. 

At last weeks book fair we sold over $1000.00 worth of books. That allowed us 

to purchase new and exciting books for the library. Thank you to everyone who 

purchased a book. 

On Wednesday the Year 5 and 6 students are heading off to Canberra for their 

3 day excursion. They will be visiting Parliament House, Questacon, the Nation-

al Gallery and the National Museum just to name a few. I know the students are 

very excited and I am sure they will have a wonderful time. Please be on time 

for the bus! 

This coming Friday we welcome 2018 Kindergarten students again. The ses-

sion will commence at 9:30am and conclude at 11:00am. Parents do not need 

to attend. 

Also this Friday ,we have also been invited to attend a small ceremony at     

ANZAC Park in Greenwell Point. The Hyde Park Memorial in Sydney is setting 

up a commemoration site where soil samples from across the country will be 

collected and displayed. Greenwell Point was lucky enough to be chosen as a 

significant site. Students in Years 5 and 6 who are not attending Canberra are 

invited to attend. 

 

Have a great week, 

Regards, 
Catherine Glennan  
Relieving Principal 

 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

  

NOVEMBER: 
 
8-10   Canberra  Excursion  
          Years  5/6 
 9       P & C Meeting  
10 Kinder Orientation 
16      Assembly  
13-24 Swimming Scheme 
24     Kinder Orientation 
31 P & C Clothing Sale 

Ends 
 
DECEMBER: 
 
13     Presentation Day 
 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


SCHOOL SWIMMING SCHEME: 
WE NOW ONLY HAVE 5 SPOTS LEFT. Payment is due now please. Notes for this excursion went home 
last week, please fill in forms and pay as swimming starts next Monday the 13th November. Don’t forget 
EFTPOS is available.  

 
CANBERRA:  
Don’t forget that the Year 5 /6 Canberra excursion is approaching fast and that you can now make EFTPOS 
payments or cash. Please see Mrs Miller in the office regarding payments.  
 
P & C NEWS: 
Have you returned your raffle tickets yet? There are still many outstanding tickets that HAVE NOT BEEN 
RETURNED. The raffle has been extended. So please return all unsold tickets, and if you would like more to 
sell please see Mrs Miller in the office. There is also a P & C meeting this Thursday the 9th November in the 
school library at 2.00pm 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL 
SCHOOL SWIMMING SCHEME 

  
 

I would like my child  …………………………………………………………  to participate in the School Swim-
ming Scheme  to be held on Monday 13th November to Friday 24th November, 2017.  I understand that trav-
el will be by bus and positions are based on ability first.  Cost for this scheme is $60 per student.   
 
…………………………………………….                                 ……………………………………. 
  Parent Signature                                                                                         Date 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

CANTEEN MEAL DEAL  10th November, 2017  

Spaghetti Bolognese & Garlic Bread 

 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………… to receive a bowl of Spa-
ghetti  Bolognese with Garlic bread, a popper and fresh fruit along with a popper all for $5. Please remember 
the canteen is only open for lunch so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. ALL ORDERS MUST 
BE IN BY WEDNESDAY MORNING.  Custard cups for 50c and ice blocks 50c.        

 

 …………………………..                                         ………………………………..  

    Parent Signature                                                                        Date  

 

 

Happy Birthday 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Clark who turns 8 today 

Indee who is 8 on the 12th November 

Anabella who is turning 12 on the 12th November 


